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PERTH CITY LINK PROJECT — TRANSPERTH INFORMATION LINE 

Question without Notice 596 — Answer Advice 
HON SIMON O’BRIEN (South Metropolitan — Minister for Finance) [3.38 pm]: I would like to provide an 
answer to Hon Ken Travers’ question without notice 596 asked on Tuesday, 16 August. I seek leave to table the 
response and have it incorporated into Hansard. 

Leave granted. [See paper 3623.] 

The following material was incorporated — 
 

 

I thank the Hon. Member for some notice of this question. 

(1) 185 

(2) No 

(3) Not applicable 

(4) No. 

(5) Yes, callers who request information are referred to the Perth City Link Website. 
 

 


